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To:  Stephen Cha, M.D., Director
Center for Medicare and Medicaid Innovation
State Innovations Group

From: State of Vermont, Green Mountain Care Board
OneCare Vermont, Accountable Care Organization, LLC

Re: Section 8.b.i. Attestation
Dear Dr. Cha,

The Green Mountain Care Board (GMCB) will be submitting for CMS’s approval a growth rate of 3.5%
for the Vermont Modified Medicare Next Generation Program under section 8.b.ii of the All-Payer
Accountable Care Organization Model Agreement. The Board of Managers of OneCare Vermont,
Accountable Care Organization, LLC (OneCare) has authorized the ACO to participate in the Vermont
Modified Medicare Next Generation ACO program for 2018. The GMCB and OneCare understand that a
manual adjustment will be made to the benchmark of $7.5 million, trended forward, to be distributed
quarterly during 2018. The GMCB and OneCare will work together to achieve the ACO Scale Targets,
Statewide Financial Targets, and Statewide Health Outcomes and Quality of Care Targets of the Vermont
All-Payer ACO Model.
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